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The Post and Telecommunications Department advises
that effective April 14, 2022, the Chatham Postal
Agency, Chatham District, St. James will be closed. The
noted postal agency has been operating from a location

that was rented, however, due to an impending sale of the

property, the Chatham Postal Agency will discontinue its

operations. 

Customers may continue to access postal services at the
Adelphi Post Office, Adelphi District, St. James        
 Mondays - Fridays, 8 am - 5 pm. 

The Post and Telecommunications Department regrets any

inconvenience that may be experienced due to this closure. 

Closure of Chatham Postal Agency, St. James

April 11, 2022


